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Christmas Fair update  
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We’re really excited that the Christmas Fair is making a return in 2022, after a three year 

absence. It will be held on: 

 

Friday 2nd Dec 

4:45pm – 6:30pm 

£2 per adult entry (children free). 
 

This year, we will have card payments available (subject to a small processing fee), and we will 

be operating a token system for payment at each stall. Tokens will be 50p each, and will be 

available to buy on entry to the fair, or at our token stand. We will have pre-bagged amounts 

available, but tokens can be bought in any value. As this is our first year taking card payments, 

cash is also still very welcome! 

 

Your entry fee includes a drink and a mince pie.  

 

Donations 

 

We’re trying a few new stalls this year, and we continue to need your generous donations. These 

include: 

 

• Mince pies 

• Cakes for our cake stall 

• Bottles of alcohol for our bottle tombola (please hand in to the school office) 

• Raffle prizes (which can include alcohol – if handed to the office). 

 

Due to food labelling laws, all donated food items that do not carry a manufacturer’s label, 

need to be accompanied by a list of ingredients so we can correctly label allergens. Thank 

you.  

 

For raffle prizes, we’re continuing with last year’s colour theme, with each class having an 

assigned colour. We’d very much appreciate any donations to help make our raffle hampers 

bigger and better than ever!  

 

 

 



Class Colour theme 

Nursery and Reception Green 

Year One Red 

Year Two White 

Year Three Black 

Year Four Yellow 

Year Five Pink 

Year Six Purple 

 

Raffle prizes can be brought into school week commencing 28th November. For all food 

donations, we would appreciate these being brought in Thursday 1st or Friday 2nd December.  

 

Volunteers needed! 

 

The Christmas Fair takes a lot of planning, so we really need as many volunteers as possible. As 

with the summer fair, we will send out a volunteering link to allow you to choose a timeslot to 

help. We will then allocate helpers to stalls on the day. We understand that everyone will also 

want to enjoy the fair with their children, so we will allocate one hour timeslots, and we will also 

be looking for helpers to set up in the afternoon.  

 

We are also in particular need of a face painter or two – please let us know if you can help!  

 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to contact us using the details above. We look forward to 

seeing everyone there! 

 

 

 

Claire Hewitt 

Secretary – High Hesket PTA.  


